
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular 17-049/D08 

13th October, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on the Chinese Drum Training 

 

Our school is keen on promoting music. This year, we will have Chinese Drum Team. We 

hope that through this activity, the students’ horizons can be broadened and the chances to 

perform are increased. 

 

     Details of the training classes are as follows: 

 

Project Activity Time 

Chinese Drum Team Throughout the Academic Year 

Competition and Performance 2nd Term 

 

    Students are required to purchase a pair of drum sticks and a drum pad that cost $180 for  

home practice. Please pay by Octopus card. For enquiry, please contact the Music Panel  

Chairperson, Miss Sum Hiu Yeung, or Miss Lee Hiu Yan. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

                                                                                 

Chow Kim Ho 

                                                                   Principal 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

 Reply Slip of Circular 17- 049 /D08＜return to Miss Lee Hiu Yan via class teacher＞ 

Circular on the Chinese Drum Training  

Dear Parents, 

I have acknowledged your school Circular 17-049/D08 dated 13th October, 2017 regarding the 

Chinese Drum Team. I have also acknowledged to pay $180 for the drum sticks and a drum pad 

of the above training. 

Opinion:                                                                            

 

Student’s Name:                (    )      Parent’s Signature:                 

      Class:                                 Date:                    


